

UNIT 1 WEEK 1 PLASTIC SURGERY



BLACKSWAN®
Publishing House

Vocabulary Exercise

A) Match the words with their definitions.

1. rhinoplasty
2. sutures
3. blemish
4. otoplasty
5. melanoma
6. crow's feet
7. freckle
8. varicose
9. benign
10. hereditary
11. malignant
12. severe
13. terminal
14. curable
15. acquire
16. mild

- a. a disease or growth is cancer or is related to cancer, and is likely to harmful
- b. stitches used to sew up a cut in a person's body
- c. to get or buy something
- d. narrow lines around the outside corners of your eyes, that appear when you get older
- e. an operation to change the shape of the nose
- f. a surgical operation to restore or enhance the appearance of an ear or the ears
- g. a condition in which the tubes that carry blood, esp. those in the legs, are swollen and can be seen on the skin
- h. a disease can be cured
- i. not violent, severe, or extreme
- j. pleasant and kind
- k. a small, pale brown spot on the skin, usually on the face, especially of a person with pale skin.
- l. a type of skin cancer that appears as a coloured mark or growth on the skin
- m. (of a disease or illness) leading gradually to death
- n. a mark on something that spoils its appearance
- o. (of characteristics or diseases) passed from the genes of a parent to a child, or (of titles and positions in society) passed from parent to a child as a right.
- p. causing very great pain, difficulty, worry, damage, etc.; very serious

Grammar Exercise

A) Write the correct form of the correct tense according to the sentence.

1. MALLs _____ (open) at 10 o'clock.
2. Jessica _____ (be) busy right now.
3. My father _____ (tell) that he did not want me to use his car.
4. Your new watch _____ (look) expensive.
5. For 10 days, I _____ (stay) in a hotel.
6. They _____ (have) breakfast when the door _____ (knock)
7. Clarke _____ (not/finish) her presentation on Linguistics yet.





BLACKSWAN®
Publishing House

8. This summer, I _____ (read) 10 action novels.
9. David usually _____ (go) to the cinema every Saturday.
10. I _____ (drive) to my house last night when I _____ (see) a cat alone on the tree.
11. I can't watch my favourite cartoon channel because my brother _____ (watch) his favourite documentary right now.
12. My uncle _____ (speak) so quickly that no one can easily understand him.
13. What _____ your daughter _____ (do) last week?
14. My parents and I _____ (fly) to Hawaii last year.
15. Mexico _____ (be) a very large country.
16. The store _____ (not/open) tomorrow.
17. Where _____ (eat) your dinner last Wednesday?
18. I _____ (be) surprised when I _____ (recognize) him at the grocery.
19. Nobody _____ (watch) the movie so I turned it off.
20. She _____ (know) him for seven years.

B) Complete the sentences with correct verb to be.

1. My sister _____ a successful doctor in Medcity Hospital.
A) is B) are C) do D) am
2. Peter and Anthony _____ brothers.
A) am B) are C) am D) they
3. The teachers _____ in a school meeting right now.
A) am B) is C) are D) their
4. I _____ with my best friend.
A) are B) not C) is D) am
5. _____ your homework ready?
A) is B) do C) are D) am
6. Where _____ our dictionaries?
A) is B) are C) we D) am
7. We _____ intelligent students.
A) are B) is C) our D) don't
8. New York _____ bigger than Los Angeles.
A) are B) do C) am D) is
9. Eric _____ the manager of the company.
A) am B) is C) are D) aren't
10. It _____ the most popular gallery around here.
A) are B) am C) is D) don't

Reading Exercise

Plastic surgery is a type of surgical specialty which is involved with both the improvement in a person's appearance and the reconstruction of facial and body tissue defects caused by illness, trauma, or birth disorders. Since 2018, this industry has been the most popular among young people. Plastic surgery restores and improves function, as well as appearance. It can involve surgery on any part of the anatomy, except the central nervous system, including: acne, crow's feet, freckles, melanoma, varicose and sutures. The two most common plastic surgery types are otoplasty and rhinoplasty in the world since the unrealistic expectations of the media industry effect on the people. Plastic surgery is more wider in Asian counties more than another countries in the world. In these countries, eyelid surgery is mostly performed to the people who are bothered with their one eyelid . These people prefer two eyelids rather than having one eyelid. Looking at the latest research, it seems that plastic surgery will maintain its popularity in the coming years.





BLACKSWAN®
Publishing House

A) Read the passage and choose the correct answer according to the passage.

1. Which department is about a person's appearance?

- A) Cardiologist
- B) Neurosurgeon
- C) Endoscopy
- D) Plastic surgery

2. For which one, a surgery can not be made?

- A) Sutures
- B) Nervous system
- C) Freckles
- D) Melanoma

3. In which country plastic surgery is more wider?

- A) African
- B) American
- C) Asian
- D) Middle East

4. In these countries, which surgery type is mostly preferred?

- A) Lip
- B) Nose
- C) Hand
- D) Eyelid

5. Which one is the result of the latest researches?

- A) It will be popular.
- B) Its popularity will decrease.
- C) There will be no difference.
- D) It will be completely forgotten.

B) Write True/False next to the sentences according to the passage.

- 1. Since 2018, this industry has been the most popular_____
- 2. It is more common in adults_____
- 3. The two most common plastic surgery types are otoplasty and rhinoplasty_____
- 4. Eyelid surgery is hardly ever performed to the people_____
- 5. America has the first plastic surgery rooms_____

Writing Exercise

A) Write a short story by using tenses as much as you can.

